
Report of the Internal Mentoring Session on "The 

manthra for your future" on 17.2.22 

 An offline internal mentoring session was  organized by IQAC, SN College 

Chengannur on 17/2/2022 at 2pm  for the first year and second year 

undergraduate students. Mr. Libin K Sabu, Faculty of Commerce, Sree 

Narayana College Chengannur interacted with the student and he delivered a 

talk on the topic " The manthra for your future". He engaged the students with 

inspiring stories, current affairs and motivational quotes of eminent 

personalities.  Smt. Shereen K, Principal in Charge Sree Narayana college 

Chengannur welcomed the participants. More than 70 students attended the 

session. The discussion session was very interactive and the student 

representatives Mr. Abhilash and Miss. Anjana gave a feed back of the 

programe.   

 



The IQAC Coordinator, Dr. Smitha Sasidharan has delivered vote of thanks at 

the end of the session. 

   

 



 

 

 


